
TROOP 48 BSA 

PATROL MEETING CHECKLIST for Tuesday,November, 23,2021 

Patrol Thanksgiving !!! 

 

CONGRATULATIONS: 

  To all scouts receiving recognition  at the Court of honor along with David 
Davinport  Tristan Fox  and Luke Peters receiving Eagle Scout rank rank .  

If you missed the COH Nov 16 th please pick up your merit badges and any other 
Recognitions 

 

All Patrol leaders TAKE ATTENDANCE for November 16!!  

 

Please ask Mr. Gould or 
Mrs. White if you have Cumberland island questions Check on your Registration!  
 
Patrol check list: 
 
1.  Take attendance quickly .   
Add trips, churches, service hours, etc. for meetings missed.   
 
2 Sign up for Troop  lock in: 
Gym fun ! Games Movie and fellowship 12/03/2021 - 12/04/2021 

5:00 pm - 10:00 am 

Location :Concordia Lutheran Church Thank you to Marty Miller who will be our 

host.  

Sign up on t48.org and pay Mr. Browning  

 
3. Discuss possible new Scouts for patrol. 
 
4.Make sure you are staying involved T48.org Be Prepared: 
 

Upcoming events for November : 

Plan Patrols Thanksgiving for Tuesday November 23  

Scouts advancement & Game plan for lock in November 30 

 

                                      
5.  Patrol Monthly Duty  
Rotation Chart  Pattol jobs: 
Ceremonies:Eagle  

Food Box: Phoenix 

Game Guides: Panther  



PLC Host: Fox  

Service Flaming Arrow  

West Bank  Wolf  

* *November West Bank will go to a monthly rotation **  

 
DON'T MOW OR OTHERWISE HURT THE  
     ENGLISH IVY !!  That ivy is there thanks to Eagle Projects by Gary McGraw, Jr 
(1983) & 
     Dan Beverly (1986). Weed around shrubbery.  [ West Bank was cleared in 2013 by 
Tanner  
     Clark and his Eagle project team ]. 
 
Good Turn part of “West Bank:” Use rakes and spread mulch to fill in holes in 
Children’s Playground.  
 
 
Note: This is your window to get T48 branded merchandise. 
 
Here is the order form. T48.org(Paper copy available ) 
 
For complete information check out the page with spec sheets and product 
images 
 
*Turn in orders and money to: Tom Gould 
*All orders due by: Tuesday November 30th 
*Make checks payable to: Troop 48 
*Order delivered by: Tuesday December 21 (Just in time for Christmas) 
 
Please remember that your youth grow, quickly sometimes. This is a biennial sale 
(every 2 years) so buy items that will fit them into the future. 
 
Questions  
Thomas V. Gould 
(423) 480-9046 (Mobile) 
  
 
 

Upcoming events: 
 
  December 3-4 lock in 
 
 
  January 14-17 Winter Camp  
   

 

 


